

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

7 March 2024

Our Ref: MMI/DLY.workexperienceletter

Dear Families

Year 10 Work Experience

You may be aware that all students in Year 10 will be going on work experience from Monday 13 – Friday 17 May 2024 and they have been tasked with finding their own placement.

Work experience gives students the chance to learn about what type of job they might enjoy, and develop their CV. We know it can be one of the most transformational experiences young people have during their education.

The reason for us writing is to ask for your help. We are asking local companies that you may work for, or for those with their own business, if you or they are able to assist in offering a placement for a Year 10 student and if so to get in touch.

A large proportion of our Year 10 students have been able to find placements which is awesome, but with the changing shape of hybrid working and post Covid life, we still have many students struggling to find a placement.

If you can help offer a placement for a Year 10 student, please contact me as soon as possible on m.mylrea@stowhigh.com outlining the company, contact name, address, and telephone number of the contact person.

Many thanks in advance.

Melenie Mylrea Futures Coordinator







